THE ZERO
STRIKE POLICY

Coaches/Players/parents/guardians etc. must be respectful of other
teams/coaches/spectators/officials/staff/etc. at ALL times.

We do our best to provide a safe, positive, fun environment for
youth basketball programs to compete and it truly is a team effort.

That being said, if programs cannot respect the rules/respect the
game, then programs will be removed/not allowed to participate in
the events.

Please make sure to address this with parents/players/supporters
within your organization so that everyone can continue to have a
positive experience - any disrespect at the events will not be
tolerated and programs will be removed immediately.

NO EXCEPTIONS
#MoreThanHoops




